
MEMORANDUM
To: Mayor and City Council

From: Michael Starling, Director of Economic Development 

Date: 9/13/2021

Subject: Art Easement – 5064 Nandina Lane 

BACKGROUND 

The Public Art Ordinance requires an Art Easement between the City of Dunwoody 
and the Property Owner where the Art will be installed. The Art Easement for 5064 
Nandina Lane is attached. 

The Art Commission Approved the Mural on August 3, 2021. 

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff respectfully requests Mayor and Council to approve the Public Art Easement at 
5064 Nandina Lane between the City of Dunwoody and Brandon Adkins. 
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